
Huon Highway-Mountain River Road Intersection Safety Plans 

Mr STREET question to MINISTER for INSTRASTRUCTURE  

Following the decision by the Independent Transport Commissioner to lower the speed 
limit on the Huon Highway through the intersection with Mountain River Road, Grove, the 
Tasmanian Liberal government was re-elected with a policy to contribute $3 million 
towards infrastructure safety treatment at the same intersection. Can the minister 
provide an update on these improvements for the Huon Valley community?  
 


